
NOTICE is hereby given of the
administration  of  the  The
Anna Marie Kramer Revocable
Living Trust Dated November
22, 2005. Anna Marie Kramer,
settlor  of  the  trust,  of  
Pittsburgh,  and
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  died  on
September  13,  2024.  All
persons having claims against
Anna  Marie  Kramer   are
requested to make known the
same  to  the  trustee  of
attorney  named  below.  All
persons  indebted  to   Anna
Marie Kramer are requested
to  make  payment  without
delay  to  the  trustee  or
attorney named below. Joseph
Kramer, successor Trustee, c/o
Ashley  E.  Sharek,  Esq.,
Entrusted  Legacy  Law,  P.O.
Box 130, Bradford Woods, PA
15015.


